
This time of year always fills me 
with wonder and hope. Not just because of 
what has happened, but for what I anticipate. 
I’m not talking about resolutions to move 
more and eat less…or to finally commit to 
flossing as I should.


I get amped on the opportunities to impact 
others and be transformed along the way. 
The hope of change is in the air.


2015 was exciting!!  God faithfully did much 
as we continued our journey of founding and 
growing two:10 as a ministry. 
 
During the past year we’ve partnered with 
mission teams, helped people transition 
home, transition into college and transition 
into the ‘real world’ after graduating. We’ve 
met with pastors avoiding burn-out, trained 
missions and ministry leaders in briefing/
debriefing and helped smaller groups 
pilgrimage together on wilderness 
experiences.


God has grown our vision to use blogging, 
writing and video content to reach more 
folks and increase our ministry impact. 
He’s also continued to open new doors.
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Merriest of Christmas’ to you

Your partnership with God and us saw 
transformation in the lives of students, 
families, missionaries and leaders who have 
been equipped to follow God’s call to follow 
Jesus and reach others.  Your friendship and 
partnership are a continual source of joy and 
encouragement as you pray for and give 
faithfully to our ministry. 
  
As we move into 2016 we need to raise 
$8000 in additional funding for the ministry 
of reaching and discipling people and 
training leaders.


The funds will be used to focus on:


1. Developing our Basekamp curriculum 
[Briefing and Debriefing can sound stale 
and basekamp sounds more like the 
adventure that missions are!]


2. Growing our blog- writing more to the 
needs of Millenials and helping families 
transition students well.


3. One-on-one time with pastors/leaders.

4. Developing the tools people need to take 

new steps of faith.

Would you specifically pray about giving a 
special end-of-the-year gift of $500, $250, or 
$125?  …or consider becoming a new 
monthly financial partner at $75, $50, or $35 
a month as we head into 2016 together?


All gifts are tax-deductible and much 
appreciated!


You can make gifts through our website at:

https://two10.webconnex.com/donate 

We pray you have a wonderful holiday 
season, that you are filled with 
wonder and hope, and that you walk 
into 2016 with renewed strength and 
vision. 

With much love, 

End of Year Gift

KYLE and WENDY MENIG    
address: 3733 Santa Ynez Way Oceanside,CA 92056       

email-  kyle@two10.org    --    wendy@two10.org  
 


